
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

October 12, 2020 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, October 12, 2020, at the Hammond 

Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 

 

Minutes from September 14, 2020 regular meeting were approved motion by Miller/Aune second. 

 

Treasures report from October 2020 was approved: motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 

$43.20 Interest on checking 

$23.53 Interest on savings 

$360,697.59 Check Book balance 

$227,486.16 Savings balance 

$21,633.72 Park fund 

$13,513.79 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$23,166.56 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report:  All good 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on October 5. All members were present.  The CSM for Village of Baldwin was 

presented by Tracy Carlson.  Matt Hawkins was present with concerns about the permitting of sheds in the Town.  Pat 

Cieslak was present with concerns about water drainage on his property.   

The board also reviewed the Roads, Driveway and right of way construction documents and will finalize at the next 

meeting.  

 

Agenda: 

Matt Hawkins will be sent a current copy of the building ordinance. 

The board approved the CSM for the Village of Baldwin; motion by Wynveen/Miller second. 

The board approved the Routes to Recovery expenditures; motion by Aune/Miller second. 

The board reviewed the 2021 budget and agreed with the numbers.   

 

Roads:   

Mowing is complete. 

 

Public Comment: Lynn Betzold was present to read a letter from Jessica Klatt with her concerns about the  proposed 

Communicable Disease Ordinance.  

 

Chairman report:  

None 

 

Next meeting scheduled for November 14, 2020. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


